
Dates for the Diary 

Tuesday 19th March – Y1 phonics 

screening information meeting 2.45pm  

Friday 22nd March – Break up for Easter  

Monday 8th April – Return to school  

Friday 12th April – Y3 Football 

tournament 

Monday 13th May – SATs week  

Friday 24th May – Break up for 1 week  

 
Attendance 

Reception: 96% 

Year 1: 97% 

Year 2: 95% 

Year 3: 95% 

Year 4: 94% 

Year 5: 96% 

Year 6: 93% 

Whole School: 95% 

 

Lockwood Newsletter  

Friday 15th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Y1 Phonics screening check meeting 

Mrs Moore will be holding a phonics screening check 

meeting for Y1 parents today at 2.45pm where she 

will tell you how the check runs and how you can help 

your child at home. She will also answer any questions 

you might have.  
 

Goodbye Mrs Fox 

On Friday 22nd March we say goodbye to Mrs Fox 

after 24 and a half years of service at Lockwood!  

I am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs Fox a long 

and happy retirement. 

 

New headteacher  

The governors would like me to pass on how proud 

they were of all the children during the new 

Headteacher interviews which took place this week. 

They behaved impeccably and really showed off what 

‘A happy place to learn.’ Lockwood is.  

As soon as I can share who was appointed with you I 

will.  

 

Red nose day  

Wow! What amazing bakes!! Teachers tell me it was a 

very hard choice to choose a class winner, they were 

all very tasty!  

Our Lockwood Red nose day Bake off winners are: 

Reception: 

Year 1: Bobby 

Year 2: Rueben 

Year 3: Oona 

Year 4: Eppy 

Year 5: Isla and Hayden 

Year 6: Ella and Cassie 

AND OUR LOCKWOOD BAKE OFF WINNER WAS….. 

Cassie. 

 

Well done Cassie – your Biscoff cake was amazing!   

 

Huge thanks to all that took part supporting children 

with the bake and buying. 

 

We made £ for the Red Nose Day charities. 

 
 

 

 

 


